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Saturday, November 21, 2020 at 1:00 PM EST 

Dial: (605) 313-5384 Code: 13 54 80# 

 

 

Dear women leaders and sisters in faith, 

  

Thank you for an especially inspiring, uplifting and rich Interfaith Women's 

Prayer Circle sharing last week on November 21st, very apropos for this week 

and season of Thanksgiving! Truly each and every contribution and reflections from 

the women and mothers in attendance revealed a profound heart, deep wisdom and 

love. I believe this call in and of itself provided healing and hope for America and the 

future!! 

  

The reading and recording below is worthwhile listening to again and sharing 
about in your family circle or with friends, and expand the heart and spirit of a 
true America! The next prayer circle will be held on Saturday, December 5, 
2020! 

  

Please, stay safe, connect with family and loved ones via zoom, and know that 

although we are distant from each other in terms of space, THERE IS NO 

DISTANCE IN THE WORLD OF THE HEART! 

  

Click Here for the Recording  



 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 2020! 

  

With warm wishes, 

Angelika Selle 

 

Reading from Saturday, November 21st: 

  

Founder's Address Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon at the World Summit on February 
4, 2020 on Becoming God's Children: 

  

"I would like to say this: For the past 6,000 years, humanity has existed almost like 
orphans, parentless and feeling lost. Humans have been living in a self-centered 
way, so they could not see the whole, thereby engendering many problems. Today’s 
climate issue is clearly one of these problems. If we leave this situation as it is, what 
is going to happen? The Earth will have no future. Yet, even now it is not too late. If 
we can become one in attending our Heavenly Parent, if we can ask for His wisdom 
and enable Him to work, we can restore the Earth to its pristine beauty when God 
first created it. Let us ask God how we can do this. Our Heavenly Parent, please 
guide us and we will do as you say. I wish to encourage this kind of movement!" 
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